ATTACHMENT 5

November 24, 2014

City of Sunnyvale

Department of Public Works/Engineering Division
456 West Olive Avenue

Sunnyvale, CA 94088

RE: Street Easement Vacation
Location: 610 East Weddell Drive

Dear Don Wimberly:

AT&T has reviewed the proposed Street Easement Vacation at the address noted above and has
the following response:

X No comments or objections to the proposed street vacation.

Objection of the vacation for the following reasons:

Additional comments:

Please contact me at (408) 635-8879 or mt2183@att.com for any questions or concerns
regarding our comments for this project.

Regards,

e

AT&T
Marlana Telfer
Right of Way Manager


dwimberly
Typewriter


December 3, 2014

City of Sunnyvale

Department of Public Works/Engineering Division
456 West Olive Avenue

Sunnyvale, CA 94088

RE: Street Easement Vacation
Location: 610 East Weddell Drive

Dear Don Wimberly:

PG&E has reviewed the proposed Street Easement Vacation at the address noted above and has the following
response:

X No comments or objections to the proposed street vacation.

[1 Objection of the vacation for the following reasons:

Additional comments:

As a condition of this vacation, an easement will be granted to PG&E for the existing pole line within the
current street easement.

Please contact me at (408) 282-7347 or dan9@pge.com for any questions or concerns regarding our comments for
this project.

Regafds,

7 f

PG&E
David Neal
Lead Land Technician



11/19/14

Judy Chu

Senior Civil Engineer

City of Sunnyvale

Department of Public Works/Engineering

RE: Street vacation at: 610 East Weddell Drive, Sunnyvale, CA.

Dear Judy Chu,

Comcast has reviewed the attached application for the vacation and has the following:
® No objection to the vacation.

o No objection to the vacation, but with the following reservation:

© Objects to the proposed vacation for the following reasons:
0 A copy of our system map is attached for your information.

Please contact me at (408) 918-3245 for any questions or concerns regarding our comments for
this project.

Regards,

Comcast /{ y /

Steve Morioka
Construction Professional



